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                                                                                           3rd February 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

RE: Year 6 Learning from home. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support with home learning and we are all getting into a 

routine.  Each week we review the provision we are providing and consider how we can improve the 

learning experience for all pupils. 

 

Below are a few simple adjustments that I feel would make a huge difference and would welcome 

your support. 

 

Please can you encourage your child to be online at 11am, some pupils are joining late and this means 

that the lesson starts 10-15 minutes late.  This is a loss of valuable learning time and slows the 

pace.    

 

I am also going to remind the pupils where to upload their work at the end of each lesson, currently 

children are not matching their written work to the lesson on see-saw.  Sometimes I am unable to 

find their work which may lead to them being placed in the wrong group the following day. 

 

I also know that they like to have their phones with them but I am going to request that during 

zoom lessons that they do not have them as an additional device as this is distracting them from 

the lesson.   

 

If you would like to discuss futher please do not hesitate to contact me through the office. 

 

Yours sincerely  
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